
 

November 2023 
 
 
Dear families, 
 
On Thursday 7 December we will be fundraising for Save the Children by taking part in Christmas Jumper Day. Save 
the Children have helped 45 million children across the world get the medicine, food and education they need. We 
are among the 600,000 supporters of this charity and we want to support Save the Children with their mission to 
give every child a chance of the future they deserve. 
 
We are inviting all students and staff to come to school wearing their most festive jumper and make a donation of 
£1, or whatever they can give. Donations can be made on MCAS. All the money we raise will be donated to the Save 
the Children charity. Students are expected to come in uniform with their festive jumper in place of their usual 
academy jumper.  
 
Students will take part in various activities on this day and learn about the work that Save the Children do to make 
sure children keep safe, keep healthy and keep learning.  
 
If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact the academy.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Angelique O’Garo   Emma Hickey         
Head of Primary   Head of Secondary 


